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CPR/CWO 
 
29th April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Geography Trip Tower of London Super bloom (includes entry to the Tower) 28th June 2022 
  
As a member of the afterschool Geography Club or as a reward for your hard work in Geography I am 
delighted to invite you to participate in a trip to The Tower of London to see the Platinum Jubilee Super 
bloom and visit the Tower. To celebrate the Platinum Jubilee the moat had been flooded with wildflowers. 
As a super bloom school this is being recreated on a small scale in the Seahaven Garden by the Geography 
and Gardening Club. 
 
Pupils will need to meet at Newhaven Town Train Station at 8am and will arrive back at 4.45pm.    If you are 
happy for your child to make their own way home after returning from London, please ensure you 
complete the permission on Parentpay.  
 
The cost of the trip is £14 and payment should be made using the Parentpay app.  Please complete the 
permissions when making your payment. Should you have any difficulties accessing your ParentPay 
account, please contact the school office for assistance. 
 
I know you will appreciate the high level of responsibility involved in taking students on trips and would like 
to reiterate that the school reserves the right to cancel the place of any student whose behaviour between 
now and 28th June 2022 leads us to believe that their participation would present too great a risk.  Poor 
attendance could also jeopardise a student’s place on the trip.  In the event of this occurrence all monies 
paid that do not incur charges will be refunded. 

 

Please note as there are 35 spaces available on this trip and tickets are non-refundable except where the 
school cancels the visit. 

 
Students will need to bring a packed lunch with them.  Any students who receive free school meals will be 
provided with a packed lunch from the canteen.  Students can wear suitable non-school uniform.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
pricec@seahavenacademy.org.uk. 
il address) 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Price  
Teacher of Geography 
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